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Friday 15th September 2022 

  Year 2, 3 and 4 Newsletter 

What have we been 

learning? 

Year 2 

We have really enjoyed 

welcoming back Year 2 this 

week! We have been very 

proud of how well the 

children have settled in       

Year 3 

Our Year 3 children have 

been really keen to begin 

their learning in all the 

different subjects. They all 

look so smart and grown up 

in their uniform.   Well done 

Year 3! 

Year 4 

Both of our classes have 

been a delight to have back! 

They are showing great 

behaviour for learning and 

have and excellent maturity. 

 

 

 

 

 

Celebration Zone 

STARS OF THE WEEK! 

  

 
 

 

 

 

House Points 

Seacole 
509 

Shakespeare 
512 

Bannister 
507 

Pankhurst 
601 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Don’t forget… 

Check ParentMail for regular updates including the ‘Meet 

the Teacher’ dates that are taking place over the next two 

weeks. We look forward to seeing you there. 

 

Check out our school website 

for more exciting school news! 
 

 
 

www.parsloesprimary.co.uk 

Writer of the Week 
 
 

Grasshopper – Blessing Centipede – Larissa 

Oak – Julita  Elm – Benas 

Maple – Asher Beech – Ingrid 

 

 
 

Thought for the week… 

What goals would you like to 

set for the coming year? 

 

Leo 

Grasshopper 

 

Oak 

Kaylen 

 

Helping at Home 

Please support your child in accessing online 

learning platforms regularly. These include Numbots, 

and Times Table Rock Stars.  Please also read with 

your children three ties a week. 

 

 

 

 

 

Aaliyu 

Centipede 

 

Gracious 

Elm 

 
 

 

Far-Anat 

Beech 
 

Chiamaka 

Maple 
 


